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 English 
This week we learned about real-life 

superhero Marcus Rashford. We found out 

about his life and what he has done to 

help others and put this information into a 

fact file. We tried to include subheadings 

and ‘because’ to extend our sentences. 

Our challenge this week was to use 

exciting adjectives too. 

                            
                                     

 

                

 
                          

                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we have 

recapped the sounds: a-e, e-e, i-e, o-e, 

u-e and looked at the other spellings 

that we already know for these sounds 

too.   

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

This week in maths we have been 

recapping on the names and properties 

of 2D and 3D shapes and finding 

different ways to sort them.         

 
See if you can go on a shape hunt 

around your house or local area – which 

2D and 3D shapes can you spot?                       

 

           

Dates for your diary 
 

14th June – Day of Welcome – wear 

anything yellow or green 

28th June – Sports Day   

28th June (4:30 – 7) – FOSSA BBQ 

1st July – reserve sports day  

19th July – last day of school  

Art 
This week we started to look at painting by 

mixing the primary colours to make 

secondary colours. We used an artist’s rag 

when doing our colour mixing.   

Science 
In science this week we started to look at 

the different parts of the human body. We 

labelled a life-sized outline of a body and 

compared body parts with a partner, as 

well as doing an investigation to see if the 

tallest person in the class had the biggest 

feet. 
                  
                                
            
Geography 
We learned about the 4 points of the 

compass this week and followed and 

gave instructions using north, south, east 

and west.  

PE 
In PE we have started our unit on 

athletics, which will prepare us nicely for 

sports day. We started by looking at 

good running technique and practicing 

our balance skills.  

                                 

We really enjoyed our assembly and then 

class session with Leanne from the RSPCA. 

She taught us about wildlife in the local 

area and showed us how to spot signs of 

wildlife in our school grounds. Thank you 

for all of your kind donations.  


